HIMACHAL PRADESH INFRASTRUCTURE DEVELOPMENT BOARD
(GOVT. OF HIMACHAL PRADESH)

Expression of Interest

Government of Himachal Pradesh through Infrastructure Development Board, Himachal Pradesh (HPIDB)
invites Expression of Interest from Commercial Banks/NBFCs (IFC) for providing a Term Loan to fund the
land acquisition for expansion of Kangra Airport at Gaggal.

Interested parties may send their EOI alongwith other details as per notice inviting EOI available on the HPIDB
website hitp:/himachalservices.nic.in/hpidb/ or contact at the address given below. For further updates, please visit our
website periodically, all updates shall be posted on website only. The last date for submission of EOI is 09.09.2025 upto 1600

hours.

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT:
Chief General Manager
Himachal Pradesh Infrastructure Development Board
New Himrus Building, Circular Road, I Timland
Shimla-171001, Himachal Pradesh, India
Phone No.: +91 177-2626696, 2627312
FEmail; hpidb-hpé@nic.




